Year 1 & 2 - Spring Term

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope you have had a relaxing Christmas break and are well rested for a new term. We have lots to look forward to this term in Year 1 & 2.

Spring 1 topic is

OUR WALES - CYMRU NI

What makes Pontypridd a great community?

Children will be learning about Pontypridd past and present.

During this Humanities topic, we will be exploring Statement of What Matters 3 - Natural World changes to places, spaces and environments. The children will be looking at how Pontypridd has changed over time.

<u></u>

If anyone would like to visit our class to discuss how Pontypridd has changed over time, or has any experiences or knowledge that will benefit either of our topics this term, please email me or discuss it at the end of the school day to arrange a time.

Spring 2 topic is

THE 1920S

Children will be learning about how life has developed since the 1920s.

Snack Reminder

If you choose for your child to bring snack to school, please ensure it is labelled with their name. Please bring fruit, vegetables or breadsticks ONLY.

Water

Please send you child into school with a water bottle labelled with their name.

Please try and make this different to the one in their packed lunch box.

Children should only bring water. No juice or squash.

General Reminders

Children will be reading an
 Oxford Reading Tree book in
 class once a week. Please
 ensure that children bring their
 books to school on their
 assigned days. Their reading
 day can be found on the front
 of their yellow reading record.

- The children will have PE on a
 Wednesday. Please send
 children to school wearing their
 PE kit. They will need a T-shirt,
 joggers/leggings and sports
 shoes. No jewellery should be
 worn on these days.
- Homework will be given electronically through Teams every Wednesday and should be submitted by the following Wednesday.
- Spelling tests will take place on Mondays, with new words being uploaded every Wednesday.
- You can keep up to date with school life by following our twitter page: @ParcLewis

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask using my email below.

Thank you for your continued support for your children's education.

Mr Earwaker (Class Teacher)

Mrs Cross (Teaching Assistant)

EarwakerL7@hwbcymru.net
